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Dress up Day 
Thursday October 31st 

1. Costumes/Dress may not have parts that inter-
fere with or distract from the daily requirements of 
an individual’s responsibilities.   Individual’s cos-
tumes/dress must not restrict movement or vision. 

 

2. Costumes/Dress may not promote violence or 
be suggestive in nature.  This includes accessories 
or props that could be used as a weapon or would 
be deemed unsafe. 

 

3. Costumes/Dress may not be demeaning to any 
ethnic group, race, religion, nationality, handicap-
ping condition, or individual (staff or student) at 
UWSP. 

 

4. The identity of the individual must not be hid-
den and the individual Facility Services name 
badge must be visible at all times.   

 

5. Costume/Dress may not contain or display inap-

propriate language or graphics. 

Addendum to Dress  

Code Policy  

for Facility Services  

Sponsored Events 

NFL Apparel Day 
 

Mon. Nov. 4th 
Wear your favorite team shirt 



Hi, My name is Dawn Golomski and my 
hometown is Stevens Point. I’ve been 
working at UWSP for 5 years in Academic 
Custodial.  I like crocheting as well as 
watching the Packers. My favorite food is, 
pizza and my favorite movie is Grizzly 
Falls. The most interesting place I’ve been 
is Lambeau Field in Green Bay. If I ever 
won a million dollars I would take a nice 

long vacation to a tropical island. 

Employee 

Profile 

Years of Service  

Recognition for  

October, 2013 

20 Years of Services : 

Gerald Jones, Locksmith  

October 11, 1993 

Hope you enjoyed the  

Loaded Baked Potato Potluck 
It was fun.  Thanks to everyone  

that participated.  

Thank you  
to  

Tina Kramer and  
Fred Hopfensperger  for 
your year of service  on 

T.E.A.M. 

Congratulations  

to  

Joyce Sopa  

and  

Chris Leslie  

Welcome to 
T.E.A.M. @ Facility Services 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

(Next vote will be April 2014) 


